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Current number of members is 535.  
This year we welcomed 41 members plus another 42 Bridge For All 
students. 
 
Just over fifty per cent of members have already renewed their 
membership for the current year. I have contacted the ten who have 
resigned since the renewal notice; none have expressed dissatisfaction 
with the club. 
 
The website and newsletter have both become even more important 
during the current crisis and club closure. I am grateful to John F for 
keeping the website always relevant and informative and to Pat for the 
regular newsletters. Liza too contributes hugely to the website and the 
committee. Our toe remains dipped in the social media water. 
 
 
 
Membership OBC 
Year    2020 2019 2018 2017 2016 2016 2014 
Number of Members   535 477 380 321 333 n/a n/a 
New Members  42 43 43 22 23 47 19 
BfA Members   42 45 40 - - - - 


